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Dear Mr~urie 

2 9 APR 2022 

I write in response to your letter regarding petition number 3721-22, tabled in Parliament on 31 
March 2022, in relation to vaccination mandates and agricultural shows. 

From lam, Thursday 14 April 2022 vaccination mandates in a wide range of settings, including 
showgrounds were removed. This means that showgrounds are open to both vaccinated and 
unvaccinated staff and patrons, regardless of the type of activity being undertaken. 

I trust this information is of assistance to the petitioners. 

Yours sincerely 

TTE UATH MP 
nister for Health and Ambulance Services 

eader of the House 
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